












CONCLUSIONS 
Based on Council direction, staff will return with a Liquor Licencing Fee Bylaw and a revised Liquor 
Licencing Policy, if required, prior to the end of July 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Coat 
City Clerk 

Ryan Morhart 
Permit and Inspections Manager 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager: 

Date: ft,Toll 
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